
From: Margaret Matheson
To: Senate Finance Committee
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Date: Wednesday, April 12, 2023 2:52:06 PM

Hi,

I'd like to fist off thank you for your hard work in balancing the budget. I want to give you my
opinion on SB 52. I want to ask you to consider voting yes to SB 52. We have been stagnant
with our increases. Every other company in the world has a increased their working costs and
have worked on their budgets accordingly. I would ;love to see the Alaska Government work
like this. 

Please consider the increase in BSA for our most vulnerable population.

Thank you,

MM

-- 

Maggie Matheson,MBA
School Board Member

(907) 452-2000  |  margaret.matheson@k12northstar.org
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